
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

21st March 2025 

Awards of the week 
Stars of the week:  
Willow class: Willow for working hard to apply her phonic knowledge in her writing. 
Chestnut class: Lincoln for his fantastic perseverance in maths. 
Oak class: Zara for the excellent language used in her writing. 
Hazel class: Theo for his excellent work on the water cycle.  
Sports people of the week: Mia A for her teamwork skills and Dougie for cheering on his own team and other 
teams, at the competitions they attended with the school. 
Readers of the week: Olivia, Theo L, Atreus, Isabella R, Nikolaj, India, Lincoln, Finley, Toby, Patti, Dorothea, Darcie, 
Eli, Aurelia, Mia A, Rupert, Zak, Bella L-M, Rares, Lily, Sebastian and George S. Well done to Kayden who received his 
Bronze Bawdsey Bookworm award and to Huw for receiving his Silver Bawdsey Bookworm award this week.   

African Dance Workshops 
All of the children are taking part in an African Dance Workshop on Monday 24th March, all Parents and Carers are 
invited to come at 2.55 pm to watch their performance at the end of the day. Please can the children come in their 
PE kits, thank you. 

Mother’s - Significant Person’s afternoon tea 
This coming Friday, the 28th it is the significant person’s afternoon tea. Please sign up for a slot on Parent Pay from 
1.10-2.10, or 2.10-3.10. Your child/ children will then join you for your tea and cake when you arrive.    

Easter Service at Bawdsey Church 
All Parents and Carers are welcome to join us for our Easter service at Bawdsey Church, this Thursday 27th March 
starting at 2.15 pm. Please fill up from the back so the children can fit in the front pews, thank you. 

Ready for the weather 
Please can the children bring in a coat or jacket and a jumper for the cold, also a named sun hat and sun cream to be 
applied in the morning before school on hot days. Whatever the weather, they also need water bottles in every day, 
bottles that they can drink straight out of and that do not leak please and that contain water please.  

Red Nose Day 
Thank you for the amazing support we had for Red Nose Day, we had lots of cakes for the sale. We will let you know 
how much we raised for the charity as soon as possible. Well done to the School Council for all their hard work with 
this. 

 School dinner charge increase 
Vertas our catering company have announced they will be raising the school dinner charge for children to £2.80 for 
a meal from the 1st April 2025.  

Diary dates 
24th March: African dance workshops for the whole school. 
27th March, 2.15 pm: Easter service at Bawdsey church. Parents and Carers are welcome. 
28th March, 1.10-2.10 or 2.10-3.10 pm: Mother's or significant person's afternoon tea. 
31st March: Yr 6 to FHS to watch their ‘Big fish’ production. 
1st April: pm- sponsored walk- all children. 
2nd April: Cross country competition at Holbrook hospital school. Selected pupils only. 
4th April: Last day of term. 
 

For our term dates please look on our website.  
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